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There was a fabulous selection of Mr Men and Little Miss costumes on show today. I thought I was 
an expert, but there were a 
few I didn’t know!  
 
 
It did what we wanted it to 
though, and that was to make 
everyone smile.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for your 
contributions towards this 
great charity and for 
supporting your children with 
their amazing home made 
costumes.  
 
See if you can guess the 
characters from the photos. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday 23rd March   Open PTA meeting 7pm 
Friday 25th March    Bag 2 School (PTA) 
Thursday 31st March    Deadline for comic relief Lego Habitat entries to school 
Week commencing 28th March  Children’s school report sent home (Year 1 to Year 6) 

Week commencing 4th April  Parent consultations 

Friday 8th April     Last day of term (Finish 1.30pm) 

Monday 25th April     First day of summer term 

Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May  Key Stage 2 SATs (Year 6) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs. Carole Shilston 

Telephone/fax: 01404 822584 

Email:  admin@whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Website: www.whimple-primary.devon.sch.uk 
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